
Ashford Lake Property Owners’ Associa7on 
Budget Mee7ng 

December 9, 2023 
Ashford Town Hall/Zoom 

1. Call to order: Tom Barry 
Tom Barry called the mee/ng to order at 9:05 a.m. 
Those Board members present were: Tom Barry, Robin Clapp, Nancy Conlan, Arta Dobbs, Don 
Judson, Denise Pillion, Diane Preble, and Ann Milner.    
Absent were: Paul Brown, Pat O’Leary, Jason Pufahl, and Brent Raymond. 
A total of 18 vo/ng parcels were represented including the Board members present. 

2. 2024 Proposed Budget: Don Judson 
Don reviewed the details of the 2024 Proposed Budget. (See aQached budget including summary 
and notes.) 

Ques/ons and comments from the floor: 
Arthur Roberts asked if the drainage projects completed have helped to mi/gate future expenses    
and paid off. 
Don explained the need for drainage projects are partly a result of lake development. As there is 
more building and paving, there is more runoff and more drainage needs. 
Tom stated that the crisis two years ago resulted in homeowners’ property damage. 
Don stated that the new drainage is opera/ng well.   

Arthur Roberts was pleased that the yearly fee would not be increased. 

Don mo/oned that the membership approve the 2024 Proposed Budget as presented. Arthur 
Roberts seconded the mo/on. Votes: Yes: 18.  None opposed or abstained.  The mo/on passed. 

3. Adjournment 
A mo/on was made to adjourn by Tom Barry and seconded by Ann Milner at 9:42 a.m. 

Respec[ully submiQed by Ann Milner 
December 20, 2023 



 


